
TABLE OF CONTENTS 

Pg. 1   Luncheon/Meeting 

            Information, Directions,  

            Reservation Procedures 

Pg. 2  President’s Page, Meet a  

           Member, Birthdays 

Pg. 3   Membership 

Pg. 4   Interest Groups 

Pg. 5   Interest Groups 

Pg. 6   Activities Photos 

Pg. 7   Luncheon Photos 

Pg. 8   Calendar 

AUGUST 

2018 

Vol. 30 

Issue 3 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
September 20, 2018 

Location:  TBD 
WESH Meteorologist  

Amy Sweezey  
October 18, 2018 

Heathrow Country Club 
Sinatra Song Stylist 

David Roberts 
It’s Time for Bingo! 

Our annual summer fun time for playing Bingo in August is 
almost here! After picking up your badge at the registration 
table, please have $2 in cash available to purchase an  
optional Bingo card (exact change is appreciated). There 
will be a limit of one shutter card per person so we can 

accommodate everyone who wishes to play. We will have our lunch 
and business meeting first and then play for prizes and a cash  
jackpot. 

Come join us and enjoy a day of food, friendship and fun at Tuscawilla 
Country Club! 

 

LUNCHEON AND BUSINESS MEETING 
August 16, 2018 

Tuscawilla Country Club 407-366-1851 
1500 Winter Springs Blvd. 
Winter Springs, FL 32708 

Gather at 11:30 a.m.    Lunch at Noon  

Directions to Tuscawilla Country Club:  

From Tuskawilla Road, turn East on Winter Springs Blvd., and follow to 1500 
Winter Springs Blvd.   

From Aloma Avenue or Route 417, go West on Winter Springs Blvd. to the 
country club. 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 

Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. according to the first 
initial of your last name. To leave a message, spell your last name and 
say your phone number.  Please be sure to indicate your entrée choice. You 
will receive a phone confirmation. You must be confirmed. Thanks!  Emails 
are not valid.   

PLEASE,  NO CALLS AFTER 5 P.M. 

 A to K  Pat Cranford 407-616-8891 
L to Z  Betty Hastings 407-892-5205 

You may pay by CASH or CHECK made out in advance to Newcomers 

of Central Florida, Inc. Pick up your name tag at the welcome table. Pre-

arrange payment for guests.  

RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 P.M. ON THE THURSDAY 

BEFORE THE LUNCHEON (AUGUST 9, 2018).  ANYONE CANCELLING 

AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL REIMBURSE THE CLUB.  NO WALK-INS 

ALLOWED. 

AUGUST LUNCHEON MENU 

ENTREES 

Roasted Chicken Breast with  

Tomato, Lemon and Caper Relish 

Grilled Bavette-Flank Steak with 

Chimichurri, Sliced and Cooked Medium 

Cheese Tortellini with Mushroom Marinara 

SALAD AND SIDES 

Garden Greens with Buttermilk Ranch  

and Balsamic Dressing 

Garlic Smashed Potato 

Citrus Green Beans 

Warm Rolls and Butter 

DESSERT 

Fruit Cobbler with Seasonal Berries  

and Ice Cream 

BEVERAGES 

Regular & Decaf Coffee 

Iced & Hot Tea 

$25 

tel:(407)%20616-8891
tel:407-497-7109
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Well, as they say, “tempus fugit.” Here 
we are in August already. If I were still 
living on Long Island, we would be 
planning our menu and sending out 
invites for our Labor Day barbecue so 
we could wear our white slacks one 
more time. Here, in Florida, we are 
still talking about the parades and fire-
works which we enjoyed locally in July 
even though many of us also watched 
the Macy’s spectacular show from New York. 

I want to thank Dru Juhl for bringing her grandson,  
Coleton, and his ROTC honor guard to our luncheon in 
June. They did a great job Presenting the Colors. These 
boys are trying to raise money to go to Pearl Harbor and 
Newcomers has made a small donation. 

August brings us to Tuscawilla Country Club for our 
monthly luncheon. We will be playing Bingo, one of our 
favorites. Barbara Wiseman has offered, once again, to 
call the winning numbers. I, for one, look forward to this 
each year and hope you do too. I never win but it’s fun. 
Don’t forget your single dollar bills to buy your cards. 

August also means a return to ABC’s, and Barbara Kalicki 
has requested that we donate school supplies. So many 
of our teachers and students struggle to come up with the 
necessary funds for notebooks, pencils, etc. When we 
were young, the schools provided those materials, but 
teachers today often have to buy them, so I know our  
donations will be appreciated. 

Stay tuned for an update on programs for future lunch-
eons. I’m looking forward to hearing about your summer 
vacations. 

Joan 

This month we are profiling two sisters who are both club 
members. 

Catherine Eversley, whose nickname is Kay, is originally 

from New York, and the daughter of Irish immigrants. As a 

result, her favorite day of the year is St. Patrick's Day. She 

has two older sisters, Elizabeth (who she lives with in the 

55+ Palm Valley community in Oviedo), 

and May, who lives near Seattle, WA. She 

has four grown children and four 

grandchildren, who are in their 20's and 

teens who think they're grown! 

Catherine enjoys playing Bingo, Bunko and 

Dominos. She previously belonged to the 

West Orange Women's Club but left that 

group after joining Newcomers of Central FL in March 

2018. 

She retired in March 2001 from The Bank of New York 

located at One Wall St in NYC after working there for 19 

years as a secretary in the Estates and Trust Department. 

She feels fortunate to have retired just a few months 

before 9/11 since her usual daily commute by PATH train 

took her through the lobby of the World Trade Center. 

 

Elizabeth Ryan was born during the Great Depression 

era in NYC. She was raised by Irish immigrant parents 

who taught her the value of hard work, 

music, and religion in her life. Times were 

hard, but she never felt deprived. Irish music 

was a big part of family life. Any occasion 

for a party always brought musicians to the 

house for a sing-along or dancing. 

Elizabeth was married and widowed twice. 

With no children of her own, she became a 

lovable aunt to her sister's children and was honored to be 

a godmother five times. She and her first husband ran an 

Irish Pub bar in the Bronx. After 15 years, they moved to 

upstate NY, where she became a realtor for Century 21 in 

Orange County, NY. 

In 2005, she sold her last house (her own) and moved with 

her sister Kay to Orlando. Retired now and not knowing 

anyone, they joined their church "Fun After Fifty" group 

and the YMCA, where they met many new friends. After 

moving to Oviedo, they were happy to discover 

Newcomers of Central Florida. Elizabeth joined the club in 

March 2018, and says, "Making new friends and listening 

to their stories is so inspiring." 

 August Birthdays 
3 Joan Orlowsky 

5 Carolyn Skuta 

6 Patti Campbell 

6 Kathleen Tiedeken 

8 Huana Hankins 

10 Dru Juhl 

11 Andrea Kornblau 

12 Betsy Kraynick 

12 Ann Osbo-Minor 

17 Pam Feldman 

19 Trisha Fuston 

21 Jenny Iacovazzi 

22 Madeleine Tammi 

23 Tina Parrish 

25 Maureen McBride 

26 Edith Schulman 

27 Regina Barker 

27 Sharon Mikolay 

28 Pat Peppler 

30 Pat Cregar 

The August birth flower is the gladiolus. August stones are 
Peridot, Sardonyx, & Spinel. The gladiolus, or 
“sword lily,” represents remembrance, calm, 
integrity, and infatuation. Gladiolus indicates 
that the heart is being “pierced with love.” 

Meet Our Members 

https://www.almanac.com/plant/gladiolus
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MEMBERSHIP CHAIR 

Brenda Jones   407-366-7751 

MEMBERSHIP CHANGES 

Please make these changes in your newest directory. 

Eight New Members: 

Mary Antoniato      Cell: 772-985-4491 

285 Lewfield Circle 

Winter Park, FL 32792     maryantoniato@yahoo.com 
Birthday: May-12      Providence, RI 

Valerie Bush      Home: 407-696-2763 

285 Saxony Ct.      Cell: 321-356-4720 

Winter Springs, FL 32708     valeriebush@gmail.com 

Birthday: Dec-16      Liverpool, England 

Diane Antaya      Home: 407-696-0238 

265 Saxony Ct.      Cell: 407-340-0238 

Winter Springs, FL 32708     diane.antaya1@gmail.com 

Birthday: Oct-7      Miami, FL 

Carolyn Skuta      Cell: 407-782-8286 

561 Green Spring Cir. 

Winter Springs, FL 32708     scoots1564@gmail.com 
Birthday: Aug-5      Michigan 

Lillian Hernandez      Cell: 407-739-8608 

1710 Willa Circle  

Winter Park, FL 32792     lillcusor@gmail.com 
Birthday: Mar-27       Puerto Rico 

Gerry Hindes (Tom)     Cell: 708-903-1593 

782 Kingsbridge Dr. 

Oviedo, FL 32765     hindesyte@comcast.net 

Birthday: Nov-8      Orland Park, IL 

Debra Pollock      Home: 407-501-2408 
1114 Trotwood Blvd. 
Winter Springs, FL 32708     dlp11155@yahoo.com 
Birthday: Nov-1      Miami, FL 

Malinda Bohan      Cell: 407-459-2415 

116 Hanging Moss 

Oviedo, FL 32765     malindabohan@gmail.com 
Birthday: Nov-25      Sausalito, CA 

Other Changes: 

Ann McLean’s new address: 1620 Mayflower Court #A105, 

Winter Park, FL 32792 

Judy Babine’s new address: 300 W Airport Blvd. # 304,  

Sanford, FL 32773; new phones (home) 321-363-4480, 

(cell) 407-912-5627 

2018-2019 EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

VP Programs   
Dru Juhl 407-682-6306 

Caroline Dawson 321-439-3194 

VP Luncheons   
Linda Hargreaves 407-695-3944 

Betty Little 407-679-7395 

VP Membership Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

Recording Sec. Pam Feldman 352-857-9868 

Corresponding Sec. Christine Shapin 407-497-7109 

Treasurer Helen Hoppmann 772-521-5877 

Parliamentarian Judy Babine 407-222-2961 

COMMITTEES 

Chatter Editor Karyll Shaw 407-636-5075 

Chatter Mailing Mary Ward 407-222-4446 

Fashion Show Joan Lenard 407-671-8454 

Fifty/Fifty 
Marge Ahearn 407-834-5625 

DeDe Fluhr 407-366-9084 

Floater Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 

Game Day 
Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

Helping Hands Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 

Historian Caroline Dawson 321-439-3194 

Photos  
Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580 

Jojo Keller 850-728-9043 

Hospitality Diana Engling 407-256-3592 

Inside the Arts  
Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580 

Linda Gallagher 407-592-9573 

Outreach Barbara Kalicki 407-542-5712 

Publicity Mary Beth Russo 352-262-4226 

Reservations 
Pat Cranford 407-616-8891 

Betty Hastings 407-892-5205 

Webmaster Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580 

Ways and Means Haylee Lane 407-657-5484 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

Bridge   
Sim Horst 407-678-2961 

Pat McRee 407-359-1228 

Bunko  2nd Friday 
            Couples, 3rd  
            Saturday 

Lona Love 407-977-0046 

Judy Babine 407-222-2961 

Chick Flicks Margie Rick 732-763-5277 

Hooked on Books Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Mah Jongg Sharon Shulman 407-625-1716 

Euchre Judy Babine 407-222-2961 

BOARD MEETING 

Thursday, August 2, 2018,  10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

All board meetings are held the first Thursday of the 
month at Perkins Restaurant & Bakery, 6425 
University Blvd., Winter Park, FL 32792. 
Please RSVP to Joan Bové by phone or 

email.  

mailto:maryantoniato@yahoo.com
mailto:scoots1564@gmail.com
mailto:lillcusor@gmail.com
mailto:hindesyte@comcast.net
mailto:dlp11155@yahoo.com
mailto:malindabohan@gmail.com
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SPECIAL NEEDS AT LUNCHEONS 
For those who have difficulty walking into or out of our 
luncheon venues, or need help carrying your food plates 
at a buffet, please tell our Reservations team when you 
make your reservation. They will contact our Helping 
Hands team who will assist you.  Please do not call the 
venue.  

HELPING HANDS  
If you know of a member who needs a Helping Hand, 
please contact Louise Gallagher @ 321-765-4371. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
Christine Shapin   407-497-7109 

Chriss218@aol.com 
 

THANK YOU: Deer Run Country Club and 

  Winter Springs High School Junior ROTC 

GET WELL: Barbara Rasmussen, Christine Pauls,  

  and Dee Johnson 

THINKING OF YOU:  Teena Juhl and Marylou Loew 

REACHING OUT WITH OUTREACH 
 

Barb Kalicki, Outreach Chairperson 
barbkalicki@gmail.com   
Home:  407-542-5712  

Cell:  407-797-7507 
 

Hi Friends, 

We've passed the half year mark and still have 

plenty to do. Newcomers is a wonderfully diverse 

organization. Not only are we a social organization, 

but also a service organization, and you all do great 

at both! 

At the August luncheon, we will again be collecting 

school supplies. After the luncheon, I will divide our 

donations between Safe House, Mission Outreach 

and Woodbury Pantry. All the children thank you in 

advance. 

Don't forget your tabs for Ronald McDonald House, 

and do your best to beat the heat--there are only a 

few more months to go! 

 

Barb  

INSIDE THE ARTS 

Ronnie Telzer       rtelzer@gmail.com 

  Home:  407-365-1580 (preferred) 

  Cell:  407-577-7401 

Linda Gallagher johngallagher3885@att.net  

  Cell:  407-592-9573 

Wednesday, Sept. 26, 2018 

In the Heights at Orlando Shakespeare Theater, 2 

p.m. senior matinee with optional dinner at Cheese-

cake Factory in Winter Park after the show. $27 for 

seats facing the stage in rows J and K. Call for wait 

list or last-minute availability. 

Thursday, Oct. 11, 2018 

Irving Berlin's I Love a Piano at Winter Park Play-

house, 2 p.m. matinee with optional dinner after the 

show. $33 per ticket. Make check payable to Ronnie 

Telzer to reserve your spot. Deadline to RSVP and 

pay: August 30, 2018. All sales final after group  

tickets have been purchased. 

Wednesday, Nov. 7, 9 a.m. or  

Wednesday, Nov. 14, 9 a.m. 

Small-group (10 person maximum) docent tour (led 

by member Susan Murray) of Central Florida Zoo in 

Sanford. Price $12 per person for 2-3 hour tour plus 

additional $5 optional cost to feed the giraffes. Make 

check for $12 or $17 payable to Ronnie Telzer. Sign 

up with your payment and choice of date. Remember 

to wear closed-toe shoes at the zoo. 

April 11, 2019 
What a Glorious Feeling (The Story of Singin' in the 
Rain).  
Details to come. 

HOOKED ON BOOKS 
Joan Bové  407-971-3911 
nurseynurs@icloud.com  

 

PANERA’S on Mitchell Hammock Rd., Oviedo 
Tuesday, July 10, 2018 1:30 p.m. 

 
AUG The Sixth Day by Catherine Coulter 
SEPT Not Perfect by Elizabeth La Ban 
OCT In the Midst of Winter by Isabel Allende 
NOV The Way of Beauty by Camille Di Maio 
DEC Defending Jacob by William Landay 
JAN Left Neglected by Lisa Genova  

tel:(321)%20765-4371
mailto:barbkalicki@gmail.com
tel:(407)%20797-7507
mailto:nurseynurs@icloud.com


LADIES BRIDGE 
 

We play on the fourth Wednesday of the month at Deer Run 
Country Club, 300 Daneswood Way, Casselberry, at 11 a.m. 
and enjoy lunch there. 
 

Make your reservation with either of the Chairs: 
 

Pat McRee   Sim Horst 
407-359-1228   407-678-2961 
patmcree@bellsouth.net

BUNKO GROUPS* 
 

Dicey Bunkettes                             
2nd Friday, Deer Run Country Club   11 a.m. 
Lona Love                                            407-977-0046 
 

Couples  Bunko 
3rd Saturday    6 p.m. 
Judy Babine     321-972-8510 
Each couple brings an appetizer to share and BYOB.  
The host couple provides soft drinks and dessert. 
 

*Call the Chairs of any group you would like to join or 
to be put on their substitute list.   

MAH JONGG 
Sharon Shulman 407-625-1716 
 

Mondays 11 a.m. - 3 p.m. 

Bring lunch, beverage and $5 in change. 

Mah Jongg is held at the Tremont in Oviedo.  Bring a 
bag lunch and $5 cash.  See you there! 

Sharon is teaching a Beginner Mah Jongg class on 

Tuesday mornings from 10-12.  Classes are at Sha-

ron’s home at 1089 Eagles Watch Trail, Winter 

Springs. Any member wishing to learn should RSVP to 

her at sshulman43@gmail.com. 

IT’S HOT SO STAY COOL! 

CHICK FLICKS 
Oviedo Regal Cinema 

(last Tuesday of the month) 

Margie Rick 732-763-5277  
  

Everyone is welcome to join our group of lovely 

ladies for a movie and dinner afterwards at BJ's 

Restaurant. Our goal is to have fun and make new 

friends. 

All members will be notified by email of the movie 

selected and the meeting time on the weekend  

before the Tuesday movie. We meet at the Oviedo 

Mall Regal Cinema's box office area 15 minutes 

before the movie starting time. There is no need to 

RSVP. If you have any questions, please feel free 

to call Margie directly at the number listed above.  

See you at the movies! 

Calling All Artists and Crafters! 

 

Since last year’s Arts and Crafts Auction was 

such a huge success, we plan to hold this popular 

event again when we meet in November — just in 

time for holiday shopping! 

If you or anyone you know loves to create 

beautiful handmade items and would be 

willing to donate them to our Arts and Crafts 

Auction, we need you!  

We are collecting items now (except perishables) 

and will accept items until November 12. We are 

looking for paintings, sculptures, toys, yard decora-

tions, paper crafting, baskets, wood workings, 

wreaths, holiday decorations, home decorations, 

baked goods, quilts, oil lamps, knitted items, cro-

cheted items, etc. 

Please call Haylee Lane at 407-620-8484 to ar-

range for either delivery or pick up of your items. 

We will be storing all items in a climate-controlled 

area to preserve the beauty of your creations. 

The auction will be held during our November 15 

luncheon at the Hilton Orlando -Altamonte Springs. 
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On June 26, members enjoyed “Ocean’s 8” at 
Oviedo Mall’s Regal Cinemas. After the movie, 12 
ladies dined at BJ's Restaurant & Brewhouse. 
Shown from lower left, clockwise: Debra Pollock, 
Bunny Hayden, Dee Johnson, Ann Osbo-Minor, 
Trisha Fuston, Sharon Prescott, chair Margie 
Rick, Carolyn Williams, Nevine Snyder, Christine 
Shapin, Pat Cranford, and Diana Engling. 

Program Co-VP's Caroline Dawson and Dru Juhl 
awarded a prize to Hospitality Chair Diana Engling for 
her red, white and blue ensemble, as President Joan 
Bové looked on and offered her congratulations. 

Nine ladies who celebrated their July birthdays at 
the luncheon included Catherine Eversley, Eliza-
beth Ryan, Nancy Raymond, Lorraine Macaione, 
Roberta Valania, Marcia Hahn, Joan Lenard, Joan 

Bové and Mike Frazier. 

Lucky winners at the July luncheon included 
Elizabeth Ryan (50-50 jackpot prize of $80), 
Brenda Jones (free luncheon) and Susan 
Murray ($10 Walmart gift card). 

Standing: Louise Gallagher and Pam Rich-
ards; seated: Lorraine Macaione, Charlotte 
Becker and Susan Murray 

Harold and Judy Babine 
celebrated their 60th anni-
versary at Cafe Murano on 
July 19, and purchased 65 
cupcakes for the luncheon 
attendees. 

Cupcakes purchased by 
Judy and Harold Babine 
for their anniversary cele-
bration at the Newcomers 
luncheon 
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Standing: Christine Shapin, 
Dee Legler and Linda  
Gallagher; seated: Mike 
Frazier, Diana Hochstetter 
and Joan Orlowsky 

Standing: Sally O'Brien, Sue Fox, Elizabeth 
Ryan, Catherine Eversley and Tonia Thoms; 
seated: Sherry McFarland and Betty Little 

Photographers Ronnie Telzer 
and Jojo Keller came out from 
behind the camera!  Dee Johnson brought her daughter 

and new member Debra Pollock to 
the luncheon. Hope your broken wrist 
heals quickly, Dee! 

Tina Parrish brought Chris 
Porta as her luncheon guest. 

Myrna Page (left) welcomed 
new member Gerry Hindes. 

Mike Frazier and Bunny 
Hayden 

Standing: Pat Dedrel, Kay Kane, Marge 
Ahearn, Pam Feldman and Marcia Hahn; 
seated: Barbara Moore and Gail Boudreaux 

. 

Two Diane A.'s--Diane Arserio 
and Diane Antaya--
discovered they were named 
after the same song. 

Shirley McMenamin, Solly 
Haber, Roberta Valania and 
Edith Smith 

Reservations Co-Chairs Betty 
Hastings and Pat Cranford 
greeted luncheon attendees 
at the reception desk. 

Trisha Fuston and Dee Legler 

welcomed their good friend 

Solly Haber.  

Linda Smith, Brenda 
Jones and Barbara 
Wiseman 

Newcomers President Joan Bové 
checked out the large quantity of 
donated school supplies which 
will be distributed to local, under-
privileged children through our 
club's Outreach program. 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

August 2018 

See the Chatter in color at www.newcomerscfl.org 

NOTE:  All Chatter information for publication should be sent to kshawncfl@gmail.com by the  
Tuesday before the monthly luncheon.  Thank you! 

Hooked on Books 

Mah Jongg 

Mah Jongg 

Mah Jongg 

Mah Jongg Chick  Flicks 

Board Meeting 

RSVP by 
5 p.m. for 
Luncheon Bunko 

Couples 

Bunko Luncheon 

Ladies Bridge 

Chatter Deadline 

 


